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BRAZORIA COUNTY GROUNDWATER 
CONSERVATION DISTRICT
451 N. Velasco Street, Suite 140, Angleton, Texas 77515
Mailing Address:
111 E. Locust, Bldg. A-29, Suite 140, Angleton, Texas 77515
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING CANCELATION
Notice is given that the Public Hearing to consider permit applications by the Board of Directors of the Brazoria County Groundwater Conservation District scheduled for Thursday, January 11, 2018 at 4:00 p.m. in the District Office has been canceled.

Permit applications set to be heard on that date will rescheduled for the January 18th meeting of the Board of Directors at 4:00 p.m. at the District Office located at 451 N. Velasco, Suite 140, Angleton, Texas.
  NOTICE is hereby specifically given to: 

	Type
	Owner
	Address
	City
	Allocation
	Use

	Permit 

	Overland Engineering, LLC

	20198 HWY 36 

	Brazoria

	250,000 

	Public Supply


	Permit 

	FORT BRAZOS RV PARK

	20109 SH 36 

	Brazoria

	250,000 

	Commercial


	Permit 

	EVR-GREEN

	28512 FM 2004 

	Angleton

	4,000,000 

	Commercial


	Permit 

	Alvin Independent School District

	14400 CR 185 

	Alvin

	100,000 

	Other



	


Our mission is to maintain the quality and availability of Brazoria County’s groundwater resources

 for current users and future generations.

(979) 864-1078 * (979) 388-1078 * (281) 756-1078 

 FAX: (979) 864-1079* (979) 388-1079 * (281) 756-1079

Website: www.bcgroundwater.org

E-mail:   sherryp@brazoria-county.com

